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Fun times with Ceces Rainbow Kids at Lukestone Care Home

The children from Cece’s Rainbow Kids came to visit us at Lukestone Care Home on Monday 10 June.

The children bring such spirit and they really enjoy spending time with our residents – and our residents love their company and

sense of fun.

We got busy with arts and crafts during their visit, and the children enjoyed drawing and painting together - our lounge was filled

with colour and buzz!

At the end of their stay, we presented the youngsters with a certificate to say thank you for their visit and invite them to come again.

A wonderful morning was had by all. We look forward to welcoming the boys and girls back soon!
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